
WSD Customer Telephone Enquiry Centre
gradually resumes service

     With all-out efforts by the Electrical & Mechanical Services Department,
the service of the Customer Telephone Enquiry Centre (CTEC) and the WSD
Enquiry Hotline 2824 5000 have gradually resumed service. The WSD will
closely monitor the operation of the CTEC and the Enquiry Hotline.
 
     The WSD apologises for the inconvenience caused.

http://www.government-world.com/wsd-customer-telephone-enquiry-centre-gradually-resumes-service/
http://www.government-world.com/wsd-customer-telephone-enquiry-centre-gradually-resumes-service/

